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          Friday 8th April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Following our success at the South Warwickshire Sports Hall Athletics (Pentathlon) virtual competition, 
the children will be representing South Warwickshire at the School Games Sportshall Athletics (Small 
Schools) Finals at North Solihull Leisure Centre on Thursday 28th April. 
 
A coach will collect the children from school at 8.30am prompt, please could all children be in school for 
8.20am. The children will not be back in time for lunch; Teddy Bear Corner lunches have been 
cancelled, please could all children bring a packed lunch. If you have paid for a lunch, please claim a 
credit on the next half term’s menu. 
 
The children should come to school dressed in their PE kits with warm sportswear on top.  Please 
ensure all children have a water bottle in school.  
 
Please sign the slip below consenting for your child to attend this event along with the Media Consent 
Form and return to school on Monday 25th April or via email to admin3066@welearn365.com. 
Thank you. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Mary Gray 
Head of School 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
I agree that  ……………………………………………………  can go by coach to the School Games 
Sportshall Athletics (Small Schools) Finals at North Solihull Leisure Centre on Thursday 28th 
April. 
 
 
Signature of 
Parent/Carer:…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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